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Chair Barnhart and members of the Committee,

| am Clair Klock for Corbett, OR .

In the past 40 years, the public has been cleaning up polluted areas that companies just grabbed the
money and run. A portion for HB 4078 allows this allows this to continue. Let not continue to sent a
signal to business that they can pollute and have the public pay for it. Putting this cleanup under
business development is just sanitizing the legacy that the legislature should be giving to DEQ to
clean up.

In reference to HB 4078. | urge you to amend HB 4078 by eliminating lines 15-17 on page one:

(B) “Eligible property” includes property constructed on installed at a brownfield, as
defined in ORS 285A.185 that is being cleaned up. The cost of initial investment with
respect to the property may include the costs of the remaining cleanup.

Thank you for your time consideration

Note: Please use discretion with your personal information in written testimony (i.e., do not add
personal information you do not want the public to see). All meeting materials, including your name
and any personal information contained in the submitted documents, are posted to the Oregon
Legislative Information System (OLIS) and are accessible to all major search engines, including
Google, Bing, and Yahoo.
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